
May 20, 2024

Greetings,

This letter is to inform you that the International Tamil Academy has

been accepted in our list of approved schools and academies that offer

select courses of study.

Milpitas High School students who complete language classes from the

International Tamil Academy are eligible to request that the classes be

added to their Milpitas High School transcript. The classes must be

taken while the student is in high school, we will not accept courses that

were completed in middle school. In order for the class(es) to be added

to the Milpitas High School transcript an official transcript from the

International Tamil Academy must be submitted to their Milpitas High

School counselor.

Mr. Greg Wohlman
Principal and Chief Innovator of Milpitas High School and
New Campus Programs
Milpitas Unified School District
President - ACSA Educational Options Council
1285 Escuela Parkway, Milpitas CA 95035
408-635-2800 (Ext. 4120)


